
 

February 2018 
Dear Families, 
     Please consider sponsoring The ​Our Lady of Grace Catholic School Third Annual 
Healthy Kids Fun Run on April 26th 2018!​ ​A Big Thank You​ to all who sponsored last year, 
with hopes you will once again! For the event, we will be printing approximately 275 t-shirts, one 
for every student and staff member of OLG. Sponsorship is $250 for your family’s name or in 
memory of a loved one to be listed on the back of every t-shirt!. Additionally your family name 
will appear on the pledge form for the event and on the OLG Fun Run website! Sponsorships, 
as well as any pledges, are tax deductible.  
 
      The students will be thrilled to get a t-shirt for participating in this event and will wear them 
proudly to show their school spirit. Our OLG community will come together to raise money, learn 
about health and wellness and have FUN!  
 
      We need the name you would like printed and sponsorship donation by March 30th, 2018. 
Checks may be payable to OLG School and sent to the school office at 19920 Anita Ave Castro 
Valley, Ca 94546. Please email ​csanchez@csdo.org​ with any questions or call the school office 
at 510-581-3155. Thank you in advance for your support! 
 
Sincerely, 
Our Lady of Grace Catholic School  
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please choose one printing option: Make $250 checks out to OLG School 
 
 
____   The _________________________________ Family 
 
 
____   In Memory of: ______________________________________________________ 
 
 
____   Dedicated to: ______________________________________________________ 
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